
              Nursery Christmas Lunch 

 
All the children and staff had a wonderful Christmas Lunch 
together on Wednesday at nursery. We sat together 
chatting and smiling as we ate together. 

Thank you to all the lovely school kitchen staff for making 

us such a tasty meal 🎄 
 
Amelia said “it’s lovely, we have potatoes”         



Elara said “A chicken Dinner” 
Archie ate his all up and smiled as he got extra.  
 

 
 
Lots of boys and girls from the Seahorses said Oh it’s yummy. They did a 
great job using their knifes and forks.  
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 


